
Artists Wanted
Calling all artists! We are looking for a new design for our 4-H shooting sports t-shirt. This will be our 
official t-shirt for the upcoming year and will be available to purchase once designed. All youth 
currently enrolled in a 4-H Shooting Sports project may participate. Youth will design the front logo 
for the t-shirt. Designs must fit in the designated space (the circle below) and not contain any violence 
or profanity. The contest will be held from November 20, 2024 through March 31, 2025. The contest 
is $5 to enter. The winner of the t-shirt contest will receive a free t-shirt and have all fees for the state 
shooting sports contest waived for the 2025 contest.




